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I strongly oppose this measure.  Oregon has a well run and secure vote by mail 

system.  Oregon leads the nation with this system.  While masked by other stated 

reasons, attempts to remove this system aim to disenfranchise voters by increasing 

the barriers to voting.  If there was positive intent, why not propose voting in person 

over a two week period?  Voting on a single day clearly limits opportunity to vote for 

those who cannot take time off from work and are not given time to vote by their 

employer.  This would be a step backwards. Oppose this measure.  


